
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 18– 28th January 2010 
 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Go Gardening Project – Thank you to all of you who attended our Go Gardening meeting 
on Tuesday. It was a really productive session where lots of ideas were discussed – watch 
out for further details. A date for the next meeting will be arranged shortly.  The staff 
meeting this week also had a gardening theme, including planting broad beans in home 
made cylinders prepared from recycled paper. 
 
Haiti Earthquake Collection - Thank you for your donations, see next week’s newsletter for 
the total raised. 
 
School Website – We hope you have all had the opportunity to look at our new school 
website – www.bidfordonavon.warwickshire.sch.uk .  Thank you for all the positive 
comments. 
 
Head Lice – We have had a number of instances of head lice in school. Please check your 
child’s hair regularly and treat as necessary. If your child is found to have head lice in school 
they will be sent home for treatment to reduce the risk of spreading. 
 
Clubs – There are places available in Arsenal Football (Mondays), Year 1 & 2 Tennis 
(Tuesday) and Year 3 & 4 Tennis (Friday) – ask at the office for more details. 
 
Reception Weaving Project – Please continue to send in any spare ribbons or oddments 
that we could use for our weaving project. Thank you for donations so far.   
 
Water bottles – Please put only water in children’s bottles.  No fizzy, squash or flavoured 
water. 
 
Celebration Collective Worship – There will be no Celebration Collective Worship on 
Friday 6th February.   
 
Book of the Week – Miss Preston’s class are reading “The Firework Maker’s Daughter” by 
Philip Pullman.  It is an exciting story about a girl called Lila who wants to be a firework 
maker and describes her perilous journey to meet the fire fiend! 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
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Bag2School collection  
Hopefully, you have nearly filled your bags-if you need any more, please collect them 
from the school office. If you have any of the items listed that you wish to dispose of, 
please fill the bag and return it to school NEXT WEEK on either of the dates below. 
  
Please give good quality clean clothes, bedding, curtains, soft toys, belts, handbags 
and shoes. (Please tie shoes together). 
 
Thursday 4th February- between 3pm and 3.30pm and also 
Friday 5th February-between 8.30am and 9.00am ONLY. 
 
Chocoholics 
Brochures are now available for Easter/Mother’s Day confectionery and gifts.  Please 
see Jenny Jones (near Mrs White’s class) for more details.  
 
Parents Questionnaire 
The class reps have begun circulating a questionnaire this week-please see them for a 
copy.  All questionnaires that are completed and returned by 12th February, (to your 
class rep or the school office) will be entered into a free prize draw! 
 
Phoenix Cards 
The new spring brochure is now out. If you are interested, please see Gill Squires-
orders must be in by 12th February.  
 
Dates for your diary 
Table Top Sale – Monday 1st March from 2.45pm 
Adults Quiz Night – Saturday 20th March at 7.30pm 
 
The next BSA meeting is on Tuesday 9th February, 7.30pm at school. 
 
Juliette Haerle 
07857 823456 
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk 

 
 

   


